
Crown Copyright

The material featured on this website is subject to Crown copyright protection unless otherwise
indicated.

Open Government Licence

You may use and re-use the information featured on this website (not including logos or images)
free of charge in any format or medium, under the terms of the Open Government Licence. We
encourage users to establish hypertext links to this website.

Any enquiries regarding the use and re-use of this information resource should be emailed to: 
psi@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk

Read the OGL licence

Stock photographs

Please note that copyright in many of the stock photograph images on the Food Standards
Agency website does not rest with the Crown. We are therefore unable to grant you permission to
reproduce these images.
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